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MEMORANDUM

Date: 08/10/2020

To: Board Directors

Attn: Mike Dei Puppo
President

From: Fire District Staff

Subject: 2020-2025 District Mobile Equipment Replacement Plan

BOARD OF DIRECTOR'S BRIEFING PAPER

ISSUE:

Staff has finalized the draft 2020-2025 Mobile Equipment Replacement Plan
(MERP) for Board consideration and discussion.

BACKGROUND:

The District updates and develops a comprehensive MERP every five years to
serve as a roadmap for current and future fleet needs.

DISCUSSION:

Staff has been working diligently since last fall summarizing current fleet status and
researching/developing future fleet strategies to maximize the District's return on
fleet investments. This updated plan focusses on maintaining fleet vitality while
pursuing economical and operational goals within historic budgetary constraints.
In addition, this plan explores implementing fleet concepts that will position the
District well for successful navigation during current/expected economic and
industry turbulence due to the Covid pandemic. It is expected that staff will present
the final MERP plan at the regularly scheduled September 2020 District Board
Meeting.
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